
S T E M
C A M P

Durham Catholic District School Board's Coach/ Advocate for Black Students (CABS)
program is excited to offer three different STEM camps, partnered with Queen’s University,
Ontario Tech University and McMaster University. We are committed to community-
orientated and accessible learning environments for Black youth to explore different facets
of STEM, coding, and engineering design. 

July 10 -13, 2023 July 17 -20, 2023 July 24 -27, 2023

DCDSB elementary students currently enrolled in Grades
7 and 8,  and secondary students currently enrolled in
Grades 9 and 10 are invited to register. Space is limited,
so please only registers for one of the following FREE
camps being offered. 

If you have any questions or require additional
information, please contact cabs@dcdsb.ca. Click here
OR scan the QR Code to register

https://www.dcdsb.ca/en/parents/stem-camps.aspx#2023-Black-Youth-in-STEM-Summer-Camps

